
 

PALENVILLE Board Report: December 2023 

November Final Updates: 
In-the Library Kid Activity- Saturday 11/11: 17 kids 
In-the-Library Adult Afternoon Bingo- Tueday 11/14: 7 Adults 
In-the-Library Adult Afternoon Advanced Crochet Club- Friday 11/17: 4 adults 
Evening Movie for Grown-Ups -Thursday 11/30: : 4 adults 
November Birthday Club: 6 kids/2 adults 
 
December News: 
 
Pictures with Santa (Saturday, December2): We had 46 families/164 people in a span of 4 
hours. 
Our 3rd year doing this and it was fantastic!  All the attendees loved it! Most hung around even 
after meeting with Santa. They wrote letters to Santa, colored, shopped our impromptu book 
“sale”, and purchased raffle tickets. It was a beautiful event and I am grateful for Ashley, Allie, 
and Jessica for being a huge part of the success. 
 
Children’s Take Home Craft Packs (DIY Holiday Stockings): All 100 have been reserved.  
Adult Take Home Craft Packs (Winter Gnome): All 43 have been reserved. We have a waitlist 
Afternoon Matinee for Grown-Ups (Friday, 12/8): “Oppenheimer”: 5 adults 
 
In-the-Library Adult Activity (Tuesday 12/12 & Thursday 12/14): Diamond Art 
Snowflakes: we had 25 attendees.  
In-the-Library Adult Afternoon Activity (Friday, 12/15): Advanced Crochet Club: Will let 
you know how it was at next mtg.  
In-the-Library Kid Activity (Saturday, 12/16): Elf Ornaments,Tasty Treats, and Holiday 
Carols: We currently have 37 kids signed up.  Will let you know how it was at next mtg.  
 
In-the-Library Adult Afternoon Activity (Tuesday, 12/19): (Free) Bingo with Prizes: Will let 
you know how it was at next mtg.  
 
Afternoon Matinee for Kids (Thursday, 12/28)- Kids are on break this week: “Paw 
Patrol”.  Will let you know how it was a next mtg. 
Evening Movie for Grown-Ups (Thursday, 12/28): “A Haunting in Venice”: Will let you know 
how it was at next mtg. 
 
 
Miscellaneous/January Plans: 

• We have made close to $350 on our “Raffle Baskets”. People have been very happy and 
supportive with purchasing tickets. 

• We are offering a free “gift wrapping” service to our patrons on Fridays through the month 
of December. We have the supplies and Simone has offered to be the wrapper . As of 
now, we’ve had two people come in for this. 

• Take home craft packs have been planned for adults and kids 
• In-House activities have been planned for adults and kids. 
• We were pretty quiet last week but this week we were super busy. Lots of computer 

usage, good program attendance, circulation, and general library services. 
 

 


